
District Beaver Camp 

In September 2011 the first beaver camp took place at our HQ.  

Details of camp activities can be found in the September Thor Beaver Newsletter 
and some pictures are shown in the Photos section of our website.  

One of our Beavers enjoyed it so much that his mum wrote to us the following note:  
  

I have just sat down after taking my son to bed - he has been on the Beaver 
camp this weekend at the Scout Hut in Irby. 

He has come back full of stories about all of the wonderful things that he's done, 
and has told me that he has had the time of his life! 

This was his first ever time away from home without his mum and dad and whilst 
I'm sure that we were probably more anxious about it than he was (!) may I take 
this opportunity to thank everyone involved in the planning and running of the 
weekend.  I  work  with  children  myself,  and  fully  understand  that  something  like  
this takes an awful lot of planning and energy. 

I would also like in particular to thank Jayne Oliver and Ellie for making Tobin feel 
so comfortable about going in the first place! 

I believe that this was the first such camp for Beavers:  from a parent's point of 
view,  I  would  like  to  say  that  it  certainly  sounds  as  if  it  was  a  success!  
Hopefully,  this  will  be  the  first  of  many  great  camping  experiences!  
  
Many thanks, 

Rebecca (mother of Tobin, Ist Thurstaston Thor Colony.) 


